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Nadia Khan

From: David A. Olson
Sent: Monday, December 12, 2016 8:28 AM
To: citycouncil
Cc: Nadia Khan
Subject: FW: Orr project No ZoningChanges

�
�
From: Nancy Finn [mailto:nefinn@msn.com]
Sent: Monday, December 12, 2016 8:17 AM 
To: David A. Olson 
Cc: Lenny Gentile; Jay Harney; Amy Sangiolo 
Subject: Orr project No ZoningChanges 

Hi,
Would you kindly pass my email onto the councilors: 
Orr Site: No zoning changes for the contractor. This and the Austin street project is causing Newtonville to 
become over developed. Our schools will have increased enrollment causing the tax payers to pay the bill. 

Sincerely,

Nancy E. Finn 
Colgate Road 
Sent from my iPhone 
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